

CHEWELAH ARTS GUILD
Minutes, December 20, 2016

MEETING CALLED TO ORDER: Meeting called to order by President Kay Lupton at 5:30 pm. N.E. WA Health Building
MEMBERS PRESENT: Susanne Griepp, Robert Nein, Leslie Kristiansen, Dawn Strubar, Diane Kinzler, Diane Evans, Tom Bristol, Chris Carpenter, John Grumbacher, Bill & Kay Lupton.
CORRESPONDENCE: A thank you note from Anne Benedict for Rainbow Grant.
MINUTES:  Minutes of 11-15-16 mtg were approved. (Because the group has two Dianes they need to be distinguished with an initial of their last name.)

TREASURER’S REPORT: 
Profit & Loss Detail from 11/16 through 12/17: On file
COMMITTEE REPORTS:

· Publicity/News letter:  Quarterly newsletter is due in January and will include information about the coming Art Show, Annual Meeting, Rainbow Grants, Pencil Drawing Contest and the Scholarship.  Robert asked the Chairmen of the events to submit information.

· Winter Concert “Joy to the World”- a complete financial statement was submitted. A deficit of -$97.10.  The concert was well received in the community and was deemed a total success. 

· Budget: In addition to a proposed budget for 2017, Please submit a complete financial report for 2016-all expenditures; all income.  Keeping in mind some events are not generating income. 



*Administration-Diane Kinzler



*Publicity/Newsletter-Robert & Ed



*Membership-Judy Bean



*Rainbow Grants-Kay Lupton



*Art Show- Leslie & Susanne



*Pencil Drawing-Tom & Kay


*Scholarship-Dawn



*Quilt Show-Diane Evans



*Taste of Chewelah-Diane Kinzler



*Children’s Pavilion-Tom & Kay



*Symphony-committee



*Light Up The Park-Judy & Sarah



*Winter Concert-Robert

· Art Show: Orla Colvin has been asked to be featured artist.   20 advertising posters and flyers have been ordered. The artists will be contacted after Christmas.  Susanne will write an article about the featured artist, Leslie will write one about the various participating artists and Kay will write an article about “school art.”
OLD BUSINESS:

· By-Laws:  Tom directed the group through the areas in question and changes were discussed.  After discussion, Leslie moved that the revisions be made to the By-Laws.  Dawn seconded the motion. Kay polled the Board Members present-There was five (5) yes votes. The motion was accepted.  Tom will give the revisions to Judy for up-dated copies.  Thank you Tom!

· MOM-Robert brought up some changes that have developed regarding the Spokane Symphony.  After some discussion and due to time restraints it was decided to table the proposal until January.

· Branding-Letter inviting artists to participate in redesign of logo were tabled until January meeting.

· PACA:  Tom reported that the building was getting painted and the concrete has been poured to level the floors.  The heating will be changed to gas.   

NEW BUSINESS:

· A date to organize the “Paper files” in the Guild office needs to be decided.

Respectfully submitted,

CAG


